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Income Tax scam syndicate  

 
Pretoria, 13 June 2007 – An 18 month investigation by the South African Revenue Service (SARS) and the Special 
Investigations Unit (SIU) into tax refund fraud was finalised early this year. Today, in a joint operation involving the 
Directorate of Special Operations (Scorpions) and SARS, 13 suspects were arrested.  
 
One of them was a SARS employee. 
 
The proposed charges (863) relate to fraud and money laundering. The suspects are expected to appear in the Pretoria 

magistrate court tomorrow. 
 
The suspect “stole” the identities of unemployed people and utilised them to commit tax fraud. The suspects are part of 
a syndicate. More arrests may follow. 
 
SARS will take all necessary steps to act against anybody defrauding the fiscus and welcomes the assistance of the 
SIU and the DSO. 
 
ENDS. 
 
For further media enquiries please contact the following People: 
 
FOR SARS: ADRIAN LACKAY, SARS COMMUNICATIONS, 012 – 422 4206 / 083 388 2580 
FOR THE DSO: Lucinda Moonieya, NPA Media Relations, on 012 – 845 6123 / 082 926 7738 
FOR THE SIU: TRINESHA NAIDOO , SIU COMMUNISCATIONS, 012 – 8430028 / 084 400 6721 
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